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	731 Great Creek Road, Oceanville, NJ, Across from Lily Lake 
The  mailing address for Cape Atlantic Detachment is: PO Box 118, Absecon, NJ 08201
	Meetings are on the 2nd Thursday of every month at 1900 hrs. We're located on the web at: Capeatlanticmcl.org We're also on Facebook at Cape-Atlantic USMC League


                                  Published by: Bill McCrudden, Photos by Bill McGinley 

                          Newsletter for December, 2016
Commandant:  Bill McCrudden

NOTICE: the December meeting will be held at the Toy store this Thursday December 8th instead of at  the Bunker. Be there at 1730 hours, We'll combine the meeting with a T4T work party, show everything we done at the store and update on what is coming next.. 

The toy store is located in the Cardiff Shopping Plaza, located at the Cardiff Shopping Plaza, 6701 Black Horse Pike, Egg Harbor Township 
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          Toys for Tots is underway and we can use all the help we can get.   Refer to the calendar below for T4T work details and other events. Changes and updates will be sent out by Joe Ballentine, so check your emails daily.
                 
Semper Fi

                
Bill McCrudden  Commandant 
Building/Grounds   


The new refrigerator was delivered November 15, looks great. Got a great deal by waiting for Black Friday sales that started the beginning of November. Karen, the sales rep at Home Depot, gave us good advice. We came in way under budget even with the 5 year extended warranty. Bill McCrudden worked a deal with NJ Clean Energy, a recycle company, they came November 30 and took the old refrigerator plus we should get a $50 refund for recycling it. This winter we plan on straightening up the kitchen, putting yearly used items upstairs on shelves and adding a shelf unit in the kitchen itself. If we need help moving stuff we'll get the word out. 


Sick &Distress 


Nothing new to report this month.

Scouts:



Our Boy Scout Troop 97 presented the colors and lead the flag salute at Galloway's Veteran's Day ceremony on November 11th. As of now it  appears our scout troop will recharter for 2017 to assist one of the scouts, Steve, achieve the rank of Eagle with Troop 97. If so, the troop will be participating in the annual Klondike campout at Egg Harbor City Lake campground on January 20-22, 2017. Scout, CJ Cress, goes before his Eagle Board of Review on December 6, we wish him well. The family is hoping to have his Eagle Court of Honor in January at the Bunker, updates to come when we know more. Webelos Scouts from Pack 254 Mays Landing camped out at the Bunker, Friday December 2 through Sunday December 4. According to the scout leader, Kevin, they all had a great time. They brought toys for Toys For Tots and filled half a box plus they gave us $10 to help replenish their use of paper towels, toilet paper, etc. A very nice gesture on their part, much appreciated. Plus they did a great job cleaning the Bunker. Our Brownie Troop 10323 just earned their First Aid badge and are working on their Celebrating Community badge which includes honoring the American Flag. They just finished up the Galloway Adopt-A-Park program (similar to our Adopt-A-Road) by participating in 7 clean-ups, Earth Day & Make A Difference Day. The Detachment is proud to "sponsor" scouts and their programs, the leaders of tomorrow.


New Members


No new members were sworn in last month

Kitchen  


Volunteers are always needed in the kitchen. Let us know if you can help. A kitchen Team with meeting & event setup, take-down, Mess and kitchen clean-up duties needs to be formed. The more members we get on the team, the lest work they will all have to do. Team work pays.
Road Clean-Up



We just completed our 9th year, we officially started in 2008. We did our 6 required road clean-ups and participated in both Community clean-ups; Earth Day in the spring and Make A Difference Day in the fall. Unfortunately only 8 Detachment members helped out along with 5 relatives and a friend. Obviously many of those 8 members helped out on numerous dates. It's sad that out of 100 members we only got 8 all year. We can only hope for better participation next year. 

Semper Fi, Bob McCarty

             Military Order of Devil Dogs
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M.O.D.D. upcoming events


1/8/2017   -    Growl, Semper Fidelis Detachment building

2/5/2017   -    Growl, Semper Fidelis Detachment building

4/??/17     -     Brigantine Growl (scheduled by Ron Powell)
5/??/17     -     Chapel of 4 Chaplains ion Richland (scheduled                            by Chapel Dog)
5/??/17     -     Awards Banquet (scheduled by Junior Vice) 





  Good of the League

Marines, the Leadership School #16 will be held on 1 April 2017 at the National Guard and State Police training center located in Sea Girt. Applications can be found on the Department web site www.njmcl.org . There are only 30 spots. It is recommended that you register early.
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Marines Bick Bullock, Charles Fields and Doug Rattazzi at Kmart collecting toys 
[image: image5.jpg]



Doug & Charles making a little girl's Christmas brighter
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   Cape Atlantic Coming Events 2016

Dec.8th.,,,,...,.Cape Atlantic Regular scheduled meeting...NOTE: location has been changed to the Toys For Tots store at the Cardiff Shopping Plaza, 6701 Black Horse Pike, Egg Harbor Township at 1730 hours.
Dec.7th..........Work detail at the T4T store
Dec.9th..........Toys For Tots event - Resorts Casino, AC
Dec.9th..........Toys For Tots Bally's Casino VIP toy collection event. 1800-2000                               hours
Dec.10th........Breakfast with Santa at Chickie & Pete's  0745 to 1030 hours, 6055                        Black Horse Pike, Egg Harbor Township
Dec. 17th.......Toys For Tots Dunkin Donuts...0930 hours

Starting on, or around the weekend of December 9th we'll start collecting from all the drop site locations. 
Toys will be distributed on these dates: 15th, 16th, 17th, 19th, 20th, and 21st 
Dec. 22nd. charities will be picking up their toys 0815 to 1500 hours
December 27/28th - Start date for our clean-up. Move our equipment and leftover toys to the trailer at our grounds.


NOTE: Dates, times and new events may be added or changed. Check you                         emails regularly to keep abreast as to what's going on. Remember, we can't                           do it without you, the more volunteers we have, the easier it is on all the                         volunteers working Toys For Tots...SEMPER FI!
Web Site

Our web page address is capeatlanticmcl.org  If you have any suggestions, please contact our webmaster Bill McCrudden at joanbill83@comcast.net
                                            Annual Membership Cost
	                Dues
       Dues for Cape-Atlantic are $35.00 to join the Detachment initially for new members and $35.00 to renew yearly. You can also become a life member at the same time by paying the life member dues for your age. See chart.


	             Life Membership Dues
                       Age Group



0-35



$500.00

36-50



$400.00
                        51-64



$300.00

65 & over


$200.00




E-MAIL ADDRESS OR ADDRESS CHANGE 

Please notify Bill McCrudden if you move, change your address 
or e-mail

Phone #215-284-3276, or  joanbill83@comcast.net
Cape Atlantic Detachment Officers

Commandant:

Bill McCrudden


215-287-3276
Senior Vice:              
Mo Loveland

609-742-4754

 
Jr. Vice                        Jim Dickson
 
910-546-6819
Judge Advocate:         Phil Uecker

609-402-2915
Sgt-at-Arms                 Pat Scannell


 
 609-965-5837
Chaplain:

Tom Walsh
609-839-2183

Adjutant:

Bill McGinley

609-432-8494
Paymaster:

Bob Walker



 609-442-6842
Scouting:

Bob McCarty
609-652-9239
Membership

Rich Tuthill
609-601-0363
Public Affairs



 

Historian

Bob Moran



 609-382-1905
Quartermaster

Joe Hiers



 609-927-6402
Web Sergeant

Bill McCrudden


 609-296-4616
Chief of Staff

Joe Hiers



 609-927-6402
Past Commandant
Joe Patrick



 609-335-307


                             Our Sponsors
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HomeServices

Jordan Kleinman
Sales Associate

Fox & Roach, REALTORS®

9218 Ventor Avenue

Margate, NJ 08402

Bus 609.822.4200 x152

Cell 609.335.3904 Dir 609.487.7208
jrdkleinman@aol.com
jordankleinman.featuredwebsite.com
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	Your Ad can appear here

Cape Atlantic Newsletter..........$25.00 per year

Cape Atlantic Web page............$25.00 per year

$50.00 per year for both
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JAMES E. DUNBAR
SIXTH DEGREE BLACK BELT

Marine Corps League Building
East Great Creek Rd.
Oceanville, N.J.
609-646-1380
609-645-1474
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BRIGANTINE VFW POST 6964

BRIGANTINE, NJ 08203

609-266-9813
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